
Call for Papers/Articles 

Dear Madam/Sir  

The Department of English, Saraswati Multiple Campus is going to launch Volume 01 Issue 01 of peer-

reviewed bi-annual online and print journal entitled “The Saraswati” for publishing research articles on 

English language, literature, art and culture. For this new initiative, we would like to ask you to contribute 

your excellent papers to our Board of Editors. We hope you will find this journal informative and useful 

for your academic growth.  

Please see our guidelines for further information. 

 

Editor-in-Chief  

Narendra Raj Subedi   

 


